CITY OF SANIBEL
LEGAL DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Members of City Council

FROM: Kenneth B. Cuyler
City Attorney

DATE: February 24, 2015

RE: Additional proposed revision to the Dark Sky Ordinance relating to
glare

You may recall that glare from lights being directed towards streets, shared use
paths, parking lots and/or adjacent properties has been the subject of discussion by
members of the public at previous meetings on the topic of the Dark Sky Ordinance.
After discussion of this issue with Vice Mayor Congress, I have prepared the attached
subparagraph (f), which is highlighted in blue for your ease of reference.

Most of this language actually exists in today’s Code of Ordinances and it can be
found as the last sentence of subparagraph (e)(1) which is highlighted in yellow with
“strike-through” wording. Rather than simply eliminating the existing language, I have
slightly rephrased the sentence and added the “adjacent properties” wording so that it now
reads as set forth in proposed subsection (f).

Note: the additional language highlighted in green is from my previous memo
dated January 28, 2015 which explains those revisions. That Memorandum is also in the
backup materials for the Dark Sky Ordinance agenda item.

I will be available at the March 3, 2015 City Council meeting to discuss these
revisions during your consideration of the proposed Dark Sky Ordinance. If you have any
questions prior to that time, please let me know.
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